Coral Cliffs Entertainment Inc.

In response to the evolving COVID-19 health situation, Coral Cliffs Entertainment is
taking proactive steps in the best interest of our guests and employees.

Our theatre will remain open and is making operational adjustments where
appropriate.

The following adjustments are being implemented effective immediately and will
continue until further notice.

We will be limiting attendance per auditorium based on size, with no more than 100
guests in the largest theater down to 50% capacity on seating in our VIP cinemas.

Based on the best practices recommended by health safety experts, below are some of
the many proactive steps that we are taking to address the situation:

« Enhancing our daily cleaning standards and protocols.

« We have purchased sanitizing stations located in the prominent areas in the
theater to help people keep their hands clean.

« Added additional cleaning and disinfecting of high traffic areas throughout the
day.

« Added wearing latex gloves, increase in cleaning and sanitizing chairs,
armrests, and seat trays.

« Sanitizing door handles, counters, and other surfaces

« Extra attention to cleaning and sanitizing our public restrooms- keeping
handles, doors, baby changing stations and faucets clean.

« Increased signage to encourage proper handwashing for guests and employees.

« Expanding employee training on frequent and proper handwashing technique.

« Increased attention to always wearing latex gloves while preparing food.

We appreciate the community support we have received to our local theater and are
committed to providing a positive experience when coming to view a movie at Coral
Cliffs Cinema. We have always taken pride in our dedication to maintain our theater
in a clean and organized manner. We are dedicated to increase efforts and compliance
with government and health official’s suggestions and rules in dealing with COVID-
19 health risk. As always, we appreciate your comments or suggestions you may have
in the operations of the cinema and ways we may better serve our community.



